

IPO-Canada and Chair Meeting 16 August

Possible IMBIZO7 Venues

- Morocco – contact Maria Snoussi.
- Costa Rica – Helven find institute

Action: Diana to send Lisa contact info in Morocco

Lake Como -Rockefeller Foundation venue

Action: John to find details of Rockefeller Foundation

EuroMarine proposal for funding (25K Euros for summer school in Europe)

- Lisa to contact Catherine Boyen (Sorbonne University), Cosimo Solidoro (Trieste), Yves Marie Paulet (IUEM) and Eugene Murphy (BAS) to see if we can submit they proposal for Ocean School funding to support ClimEco8

Action: Lisa contact EuroMarine members about submitting proposal on IMBeR's behalf

John in Paris 21-23 September for Future Earth – meet Diana on 20/21 September

- John and Diana to make appointment to meet in Paris around the time of the Future Earth meeting
- John attended a GRN meeting on 15 August 2022 – need to get people from IMBeR SSC to complete the survey

Action: John to send the Future Earth survey to SSC for their response

Contingency COVID plan for IMBeR events

- John is developing a potential plan should we need to cancel any IMBeR event at short notice
- How would we absorb any costs (e.g., transaction costs for reimbursing registration fees)
- The host institute would have to prepare for hygienic procedures, e.g., hand sanitizer, masks, no buffets, testing
- How to ensure that the required procedures are followed

IPO-China is currently on vacation. Meetings with them will resume in September

SCOR meeting in Busan, Korea

- There will be no in-person IMBeR representation at the 2022 SCOR meeting
- John will send a presentation t
- Online attendance is possible – Gi's time zone would be the most user-friendly

Actions from the SSC Meeting

- Application criteria for the \$30K funding

Action: Lisa and John to draft the initial criteria

Future Oceans3

- Diana is investigating other possible venues for Future Oceans 3 if Xiamen University is not a viable host
- Kenya have the facilities but not the experience to host a big conference
- Diana suggests that we link with another global north country but held in Kenya

Action: Diana to send Kenyan contact information to John

Action: John to ask Khrista to set up an initial meeting between Anya Waite (Ocean Frontier Institute CEO) and Diana